
Kingsville Township Trustees Special Meeting 
May 26th 2021 

 
 
 
 

On May 26th 2021, Jim Branch, chairman, called to order a special meeting of the 
Kingsville Township Trustees at 6:30pm at the end of Kingsbury Rd West.  In 
attendance were Trustee Jim Branch, Trustee Karl Brunell, Road Superintendent 
Chris Bradek, Eagle Scout candidate Camden Lee from Kingsville Troop 11, and 
Boy Scout leaders. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to review Mr. Lee’s proposal to improve a trail to 
Lulu Falls along Township land for his Eagle Scout project. 
 
Township officials, Mr. Lee, and scout leaders discussed various improvements, 
including a culvert installation, a stream crossing, and a bench in addition to 
clearing the trail and creating a wood-chipped walking surface. 
 
No decisions were made at the meeting. Information gathered will be reported at 
the next regular meeting of the Township Trustees. 
 
Karl Brunell Made a motion to adjourn. Jim Branch seconded; all yes. Meeting 
adjourned. 


